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UNTY Department of Environmental Health

TH CAROLINA
www.hamett.org

Harmett County Government Complex
307 Cornelius Hamett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

May 15,2008
ph: 910-893-7547
. fax: 910-893-9371
Phillip Waller
5020 Hurmax Lane

Raleigh, NC 27610

Re: Status of Improvement Permit Application #08-5-19971

Dear Mr. Waller,

On May 14, 2008, an attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement
Permit. The evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled
2. House comers not marked or labeled
3. Directions not clear to property

—_X 4. Property needs brush or vegetation removed — See below

5. Backhoe pits required

__X__ 6. Other - You will need to clear property in front and behind the proposed home and mark

—

home site after clearing.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed.
When completed please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will
then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely, 5 W&v\

James E. Manhart III R. S.
Environmental Health Specialist
Hamett County Department of Public Health

IM/sgs
Copy: Central Permitting

strong roots - new growth



